
To my fraternal brothers,

I, Alex Tarazon, would like to submit for you my letter of intent to run for the position of

State Advocate. Over the last year, with the ability to meet in person more often, I have gotten to

meet with many more of you and learn from my fellow State Council members. We have

successfully held multiple programs/events, been invited to several fundraisers, and even

hosted informal refreshments for our priests at their convocation. I attribute most of the success

of these events to the unfettered expertise of the state council overall and everyone’s desire to

work with each other and present ourselves in the best way possible as a christian fraternity.

During my time as Warden I learned what was involved in putting together events,

meetings, and conventions. I am immensely thankful for the guidance that I received throughout

all of that experience. With that said, I look forward to assisting future leadership and bringing

more and new ideas to the state council, and in order to do so I am asking for your endorsement

to the position of State Advocate.

May God bless and keep you all,

Vivat Jesus!

-Alex Tarazon


